
CALEDONIAN SOCIETY 
of Arizona 

Saturday, March 5th, 2022 
in conjunction with the 57th Annual Highland Games at 

Gilbert Regional Park, 3005 East Queen Creek Rd. 

This Event will be held rain or shine 

This Event is an Open Display for All British Built Vehicles - from Show Vehicles to Daily Drivers. 
All British built vehicles are invited by the Caledonian Society to come & display their vehicles on Saturday 5th. Each vehicle will 

get FREE entry for two people, any more & you will be asked to pay $10.00 per person when purchased in advance. 

Gates open@ 7:00am and close@ 9:00am. All vehicles must be in place by 9:00am sharp when the gates open 
to the public. Due to heavy pedestrian traffic @ Gilbert Regional Park, the Town of Gilbert requests that 
vehicles remain on display until the gates close to the public. 

REGISTRATION 

Registration: $30.00 for the first vehicle (includes two people), $20.00 each additional vehicle 
to the same owner (includes one person), into the Highland Games. 

Extra tickets can be purchased at a discounted price (but must be done in advance). 
Registrations are limited to the first 125 registrations received or as space allows! 
Please complete one registration form for each vehicle entered. Registrationms must be post-marked 
by Friday, February 19th, 2022 and will determine vehicle classes and awards. 

There will be NO day of show registrations 

AWARDS: - Presented at 3:00pm

* Vehicle classes & Trophies will be based upon number of registrations post-marked by February 19, 2022
* Best of Show - Best of Show will be determined by a committee of fellow British Vehicle Owners.
* President's Choice & Chairman's Choice - Both the President of the Caledonian Society & the Games Chairman will choose the cars

they like the best. 
* Visitors Choice - The vehicle that the General public votes the best.

JUDGING - is by popular vote of the entrants with the exception of the Best of Show. 
All decisions by the Organizers are final. 

Dash Plaques: will be provided to all registrants. 

Vehicle's MUST be driven onto the field under their own power. 

Registration Acknowledgement: An e-mail will be sent to acknowledge receipt of your registration. 
Registrants will receive a e-mail with a map & gate pass approximately one week prior to the event. 
Forgotten maps & gate passes cannot be replaced. At this time any extra tickets will be sent out. 

Please bring the gate pass to the event. Passes canot be duplicated at the gate! 

For information about the Highland Games-British Car Display & Show call Phil or Shirley@(480) 985-2531 






